
Eco-friendly sunscreen – Erasmus+
exchange with Bilbao
A group of Seconde students collaboratively worked with their peers from our partner school IES
Txorierri BHI in Derio near Bilbao.

The return visit took place last week in the French-German High School in Saarbrücken.
The  objective  of  the  project  was  to  have  students  work  in  an  international  setting  on  an
environmentally-friendly sunscreen.
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Under the guidance of Ms Duthoit and Mr Suska, the
pupils  worked  on  scientific  questions  relating  to
biology and chemistry.

Of course, it was also an opportunity for them to improve their language skills and bond with their
peers in Bilbao.
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